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From: Greco, Theresa

Sent:  Wednesday, February 04, 2009 10:44 AM

To: White, John; Preedy, Matt; Reilly, John; Paananen, Ron; Dye, Dave; Stone, Craig
Subject: HDR Questions on AWV Project Exclusion

For your information.

Theresa

From: Anderson, Ward

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2009 10:26 AM
To: Greco, Theresa

Subject: FW: AWV Project Exclusion

FYI

From: Tobin, Thomas

Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2009 10:15 AM
To: Anderson, Ward

Subject: FW: AWV Project Exclusion

Ward, I was just contacted by on Ron Kinoshita of HDR [Ron.Kinoshita@hdrinc.com]. HDR is both a sub to
HMM on their PMAC contract Y9762 and acquired Pharos, which is working for AWV for real estate
support.

Ron wanted to know that if they HDR bids on the Bored Tunnel Project if it would this pose a COI for
them? Or should I be asking the AWV project manager at this point?

Thomas Tobin

Urban Corridor Office WSDOT
999 Third Avenue, #2400
Seattle, WA 98104

The information and data in this email may be proprietary, confidential or privileged and is intended for the sole use and benefit of the named addressee(s).
You are hereby notified that any review, use, copying or dissemination of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited . If you have received this email in
error please permanently delete it and destroy all copies. Thank you.

From: Kinoshita, Ron [mailto:Ron.Kinoshita@hdrinc.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2009 9:52 AM

To: Tobin, Thomas

Subject: AWV Project Exclusion

Hi Tom,

Would you please e-mail what you find out.

Thanks,
Ron Kinoshita

6/26/2009



